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12 August 2013 
 
Dear Tony Griffiths  
 
Dulwich Hospital  
 

Southwark Council’s Health, Adult Social Care, Communities & Citizenship Scrutiny 
Sub-Committee met on 15 July 2013 and discussed Southwark CCG’s consultation 
on ‘Health Services in Dulwich’.  

 

The committee discussed planned and current arrangements for the procurement 
and leasing of buildings on the present Dulwich Hospital site. As a result of this 
discussion the committee resolved to write to NHS Property Services to determine 
current leasing arrangements.  

Could you please clarify the following: 

• What parties are currently involved in leasing land and buildings on the 
Dulwich Hospital site?  

• What are the terms of any current leases? 

Please can you provide a response by 23 August. If you have any queries please 
contact Julie Timbrell, scrutiny project manager, in the first instance via email on 
julie.timbrell@southwark.gov.uk or by telephone on 02075250514. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Cllr Rebecca Lury  

Chair, Health, Adult Social Care, Communities & Citizenship Scrutiny Sub-
Committee. 

Cc Andrew Bland CEO SCCG 

Tony Griffiths  
Regional Director London 

NHS Property Services London  
London Office 
1 Lower Marsh  
London SE1 7NT 
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